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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 1:38 PM
To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Subject: FW: 275 BBL Spill at COG Carmen 3 Federal Lease 1H Well, Loco Hills, NM - 2019 JAN 

07  OCD C141
Attachments: 2019 JAN 22 OCD Form concerning the 275 BBL Spill -2019 JAN 07.pdf

This C-141 lists an API number but will need to be opened as a facility due to the API number belonging to COG and the 
spill being under Holly OGRID number.  
 

From: Boyer, Katharine <Katharine.Boyer@HollyFrontier.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 3:25 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Boyer, Katharine <Katharine.Boyer@HollyFrontier.com> 
Subject: [EXT] 275 BBL Spill at COG Carmen 3 Federal Lease 1H Well, Loco Hills, NM - 2019 JAN 07 OCD C141 
 
Mike, 
 
I have filled out the attached OCD 141 form on Transwood Logistic Inc. behalf.  Brian Cooper with TRC is the project 
manager.  He said he would be calling you.   
 
We will send you additional information regarding the remediation project when it becomes available to us. 
 
It you have any questions, please give me a call. 
 
Thanks for working with us! 
 
 
Kathy Boyer  
EHS Manager 
Logistics / Asphalt / Heavy Oils 
2828 N. Harwood Street, Suite 1300 
Dallas, TX 75201-1507 
Office: 214.954.6515 
Cell:    918.510.6326 
 
 
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This e-mail, and any attachments, may contain information that is privileged and 
confidential.If you received this message in error, please advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail and do not 
retain any paper or electronic copies of this message or any attachments.Unless expressly stated, nothing contained in 
this message should be construed as a digital or electronic signature or a commitment to a binding agreement. 


